
Progenity to Present at Piper Jaffray 31st Annual Healthcare Conference

November 19, 2019

SAN DIEGO, November 19, 2019 – Progenity, Inc. announced today that we'll be participating in the Piper Jaffray 31st Annual Healthcare Conference
in New York, December 3 – 5.

Progenity’s chief executive officer, Harry Stylli, PhD, will present a corporate overview on Wednesday, December 4, from 1:10 PM to 1:30 PM ET. Dr.
Stylli and Eric d’Esparbes, chief financial officer, will also participate in one-on-one meetings with investors.


